
Field Update: Shield Premium
Sales Ending

Shield Premium Sales Ending

On January 15, 2025, Viasat Shield Premium will no longer be
available  to  sell  in  any  channel  and  will  no  longer  be
displayed in VTT as a Viasat 360 product. Existing Shield
Premium customers will continue to have access to the service.

The free Viasat Shield app will continue to be available to
customers until further notice; however, starting on January
15, 2025, we will no longer offer the free Viasat Shield
application to new customers at the time of sale.
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